
JERRY L. EVANS 

Jim and Holly Akenson 
Taylor Ranch 
Cascade, ID 83611 

Dear Jim and Holly: 

STATE OF IDAHO 
OFFICE OF 

STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION 

BOISE 

August 21, 1984 

Just a note to tell you how much I enjoyed my trip to the Taylor 
Ranch. I am much better informed about the facility and can see why it 
is so valuable as a wilderness research center. 

It is also obvious to me that the ranch is in the good hands of 
people very much in love with the area, and the work that goes on 
there. Not even a good rain could dampen the enthusiasm. It was so 
obvious in all those who enjoyed the barbeque. 

The natural beauty is unsurpassed, the fishing could not have 
been better, and the hospitality A+. Thanks for a great time. 

Sincerely, 

JLE:k 

intendent 
Instruction 
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